
 

 
 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out to let you know that the campaign period has 
resumed as of this morning. Candidates may resume campaigning as they were, ensuring 
that they uphold the highest level of integrity in the process.  
 
Additionally, we will be having the general candidate forum later today (7 pm in 213 
Kennedy Hall) that will be open to all community members. This is a chance for candidates to 
elaborate on their position and goals. The forum should be approximately an hour and a half 
and will be moderated by the Cornell Speech and Debate Society members, who will be 
providing the questions. 
 
The presidential forum will be taking place on Tuesday, April 25th, 2023 at 4:30 pm 
in MVR 1153. We highly recommend candidates and community members alike attend these 
forums to gain more insight into the election process. We highly encourage students to attend 
these events to help better understand candidate platforms to make an informed decision when 
voting for candidates. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me! 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Rahul Verma 
Student Assembly | Director of Elections 
 


